Pien, Janet

From: denhar tds.net [denhar@tds.net]

Sent: Thursday, November 22, 2012 2:10 AM
To: ALL ALDERS; Pien, Janet; Tolley, Sabrina
Subject: | strongly support SW Path lighting

Please support implementation of lighting on the SW Path. I regularly bike this path, and feel
that safety and useability would be greatly improved if the Path were lighted.

Best regards,

Daniel Den Hartog
Madison, WI



